
Open House & Registration for the
2019/2020 School Year

The Scarsdale Congregational Church 
Nursery School

Come learn about our 2’s, 3’s, and 4’s programs, tour the school, and
have a chance to speak with the Director as well as members of the
Board and other parents. Registration for the 2019/2020 school year
begins October 22nd. For more information on the school or to
download an application, please visit www.sccnurseryschool.com or

contact Melissa DiCostanzo at 914-723-2440. 

Open House: 
Wednesday, October 10th & Thursday, October 11th

9:30AM – 11:00AM

Registration begins October 22nd


